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                                           8th November, 2023 

Dear Principal Lo, 

We are writing because the Student Union would like to help World Wild 

Fund to raise money for the sea animals. We think our ideas will help solve 

some problems for the wild animals.  

First of all, sea animals’ living habitats are greatly affected because people 

throw rubbish into the sea. What is more, they can’t find food for 

themselves because people catch too many sea animals which are their 

food. Besides, ferries and ships spill oil into the water and causes water 

pollution so sea animals may easily get sick. 

As you can see, all of the problems are caused by human activities so we 

would like to make posters to stick on the noticeboard. On the posters, we 

will tell our schoolmates how to help the sea animals at school and at 

home. We would also like to hold a sponsor walk to raise money to help 

the animals. We hope we can raise about eighteen thousand dollars in the 

sponsor walk.  

We hope you will be able to help us organize the charity events. 

Yours sincerely, 

Kaitlyn Foong 

Chairperson of the Student Union  

 


